
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
THE MEMBERS’ MEETING 21 JUNE IS CANCELLED  
 
Members’ meeting  
Some time back we asked you to sign up for the members’ meeting on June 21th.   
Only a handful of people responded. Unfortunately, this is not enough to have an effective           
members’ meeting. Therefore, the members’ meeting on June 21th is cancelled.  
 
 
New attempt after the summer break 
After the summer break we will ask you to sign up for the members’ meeting again.  
You will receive a newsletter with the invitation to sign up for the new members’ meeting. Speak to 
your colleagues and sign up. 
 
For now, we wish you a happy summer break.   
 
See you soon.  
 
 
With kind regards,  
 
 
Niek Stam      Sanne Koevoets 
 
FNV Havens      CNV Vakmensen 
 
 
 


